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Dear Sirs

Please find enclosed an application for planning permission to extend the above property.

The application increases the size of the building by approximately 9.5% so is within the
acceptable limits

The extensions will enhance the character of the building and will merely fill in sections so the
overall footprint will hardly increase

There was an application passed in April 1992 for a very similar extension — see decision notice

enclosed. However we do not wish to do anything quite so extensive as this. We did not have
in mind to build an extension to the kitchen and morning room to the west end of the house.

Hoping you will find all in order and grant planning permission.

lan Cooper




